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I strongly support this bill. Protecting Oregon’s native wildlife, restoring habitats, 

reducing wildlife-vehicle collisions, and supporting efforts to help people and wildlife 

coexist is essential. With the effects of climate change becoming more serious, we 

need to invest in our home and this bill would do that. Keeping Oregon's native 

wildlife is important for combating the negative consequences of climate change and 

helping people endure the inevitable changes.  

 

Oregon is a beautiful, unique place and deserves to be protected. From the trees to 

the coastline and the Alvord Desert, there is nowhere like this incredible state. Please 

do the best thing for your home and yourself and support this bill.  

 

 


